
            ROAD TRAUMA SUPPORT TEAM of SA Inc. 

                                                  NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2006 

                      
Well here we are nearly at the end of April already so, this is just a short note to let 

everyone know what is happening. 

As you all would have read in the brochure we now have a “home” at Anglicare, 26 

Daphne Street Prospect. We are renting office accommodation only at these premises and 

remain an autonomous entity. The RTST committee has employed Pam as our office 

manager; when Pam is not in the office the telephone will divert to her mobile so, we will 

always be contactable. 

 

Care & Share Meetings. 

Our monthly “care and share” meetings will also be held at the above premises, at 7pm. 

on the first Monday of each month. We will have a committee member and one of our 

Psychologists ( either Joe Magliaro, Ali Rinaldi or Jo-Anne Hamilton) in attendance so, 

please feel free to speak with them on the night or alternatively, you can make an 

appointment through Pam (on Ph. 83059675) to speak with them at their respective 

consulting rooms (conditions apply). 

Each of the clinical Psychologist’s has extensive training and experience in assisting 

clients with trauma related stressors. 

 

   Meeting Schedule; 

   Monday 1
st
 May  -  Ali & Di (committee) 

         “       5
th
 June  -  Jo & Cliff       “ 

         “       3
rd
 July  -  Joe & Rod       “ 

         “       7
th
 August  -   Ali & Di          “   

         “      4
th
 September  -  Jo & cliff    “ 

         “      9
th
 October  -  Joe & Rod       “ 

         “      6
th
 November – Ali & Di        “ 

         “      4
th
 December -  All (Christmas break up). 

 

Services for Children. 

We now have the ability to refer children (up to the age of 16 years) to Anglicare 

counsellors as required so, our program is more inclusive. Please call 83014200 should 

you have the need to avail yourselves of this services or alternatively call Pam and she 

will make arrangements on your behalf. 

We at the RTST are looking forward to re-acquainting ourselves with you all and to 

continuing to support you. 

 

Pam  

Office Manager Road Trauma Support Team SA Inc 

PO Box 292, Prospect SA 5082.. 

 

 


